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GREETINGS FROM  

THE PRESIDENT 
 

 
 

Dear Family: 
  
On behalf of the  
Board, we hope  
you had a Merry  
Christmas, a wonderful Kwanzaa and 
will enjoy a healthy, safe and 
prosperous New Year. With the help of 
the Lord, we will all celebrate a joyous 
2015 and beyond.  
 
Our January 2015 Board meeting was 
fruitful with many ideas brought to the 
table but we are always in search of 
more from all of our family members. 
Please contact me with suggestions. 
Our 110th Family Reunion will be 
OUTSTANDING because of you. 
 
I would like to thank Cousins Clayton 
and Ellen Reid of Charlotte for hosting 
our January meeting and welcoming 
the Board into their home. 

 

Lewis E. Brooks 
President 

 
 

    
  

 

  

TREAT OUR MILITARY  

LIKE DIGNITARIES 

 

WITH YOUR SUPPORT, FAMILY MEMBERS 

WHO ARE CURRENTLY MILITARY 

UNIFORMED PERSONNEL WILL BE 

ADMITTED FREE TO THE WEEKEND 

FESTIVITIES OF OUR 2015 FAMILY REUNION 

 

DONATE 

$5.00       $10.00       $25.00       $50.00       OTHER 

 
ABOVE THE 2015 REGISTRATION PRICE 
TO ASSIST IN DEFRAYING THE COST OF 

AN ACTIVE UNIFORMED MILITARY 
FAMILY MEMBER 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Salute a VERY IMPORTANT PERSON, our 
active military and thank them for their 

OUTSTANDING service 
 

Your donation is voluntary                              

but the reward is priceless. 
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110TH REUNION  
JULY 31ST THRU 

AUGUST 2ND, 2015 
 

Sheraton Charlotte 
Airport Hotel  

3315 Scott Futrell Dr. 
Charlotte, NC 

 

 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
President ------------------------ Lewis E. Brooks 
First Vice President --Tanzania Howell Carter 
Second Vice President ---------- Graham Watt 
Secretary ---------------------------- Carrol Stowe 
Treasurer ------------------Gwendolyn Robinson 

 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS AT LARGE 
Deidra Webber Humphrey    Christine Keaton 
Winnie Keaton                       Clayton Reid 
Brenda Ford                         Bryan Howell 
Selena Williams                          Miriam Bates 
Gwendolyn Robinson      Howard Roberts, Jr. 
Nancy Webber                  James C. Biggers 
Pat Bates                        Arnold Sanders 

 
YOUTH ACTIVITIES  

COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
Tanzania Howell Carter             Brent Roberts 
Erica Pickney                       Selena Williams 





 
For information contact: Mr. Lewis E. Brooks 

Post Office Box 7 
Belmont, North Carolina  28012 

lewisebrooks@aol.com 
 

 

DESCENDANT OF SYLVY 
GONE BUT NOT FORGOTTEN 

 
Cousin Margaret (Peggy) Naomi Mauney 
Browne – the oldest living descendant of 
Sylvy – passed on November 18, 2014. 
 
“Aunt Peggy” was born August  
15, 1912 in Gaston County North Carolina, 
and was 102. She was a direct  
descendant of three of the  
“Seven Sisters”: Priscilla, Kitty  
Bird, and Betsy. 


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KUDOS 
to Cousin Maria Howell on her movie                       

"Christmas Wedding Baby" 
 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
to Cousin "Zane" for her new hit movie "Addicted" and 

to Cousin Maria Howell on her role in this movie. 
 

 
 

The Annual October Birthday Party was held in        
Washington, DC, on the 11th at "The Mauney Ranch", 

the home of Don, Dawnya and Lauren. The theme 
was a "Western" Potluck Round-Up. 

 

 
 

A MESSAGE TO FAMILY BUSINESS OWNERS 
We would like to advertise your family business. 

Please tell us about your service: Name of business; 
Address; Telephone; Type of service. 

 

 
 

The next issue of the newsletter will be emailed in 
April 2015. The deadline for submissions is                   

March 10, 2015. Email submissions to                                      
Lewis E. Brooks: lewisebrooks@aol.com 

 

 

 

SOMETHING 
TO SHOUT 

ABOUT! 
 


